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October @THS 
We have a number of whole school events happening during the month and we would like to make 
sure you have marked them on your calendar. We would like to extend a warm welcome to you, to 
join us to watch the activities (or help out). 
 
Monster Production – Friday 11, Saturday 12, Monday 14, Tuesday 15 – Drama Room 
This year an incredibly talented Year 12 drama class present an original adaptation of the Frankenstein 
story. This is an emotionally charged play that will assault the senses and make you question your place in 
society.  Tickets are essential and at a koha of only $10, you will be treated to a truly memorable evening 
of entertainment. Contact THS Office 07 8688 688 or email accounts@thameshigh.school.nz 

 
School Starts – Monday 14 October 
 
Sports Prizegiving – Wednesday 16 October  - THS Hall 
Friends, Whānau and students celebrate our sporting successes. Students are to be seated 
by 6.45pm. Prizegiving will being at 7.00pm 
 
Digital Technologies DCAT – Tuesday 22 October 
Year 11 Digital Technologies external exam takes place period 1 and 2 in the computer 
room. 
 
Year 10 Vision Screening – Tuesday 22 October 
All Year 10 students are invited to get this check up. 
 
THS Concert at St George’s Church – Friday 25 October - 2.15 – 1.00pm 
Student musical performances are St George’s Church, Mackay Street, Thames. Everyone 
welcome. 
  
Labour Day Holiday – Monday 28 October 
 
Year 13 Leavers Dinner – 31 October  
Year 13 students celebrate being the ‘Class of 2019’ with a formal dinner, speeches and 
photos.  
 
Senior Academic Prizegiving – Monday 4 November 
Friends, Whānau and students celebrate our academic successes at our end of year senior 
prizegiving. Students to assemble in the DDR by 6.45 at the latest. 
 
Senior Rose Ceremony – Tuesday 5 November 
A Year 13 tradition, where they say goodbye and reminisce about the past 5 years. Period 1 - 
all students will be involved, then classes as normal 
 
NCEA Exams begin – Friday 8 November 
Good luck to all students taking the NCEA external exams. Here is the link to the NCEA 
website where you can download a timetable. 
 
More information will be given out closer to these dates. The most up-to-date calendar is available on 
the Thames High School Website.  https://www.thameshigh.school.nz/calendar-2/ 
 
Ngā mihi 
Whaea Maria Baird 
Acting Tumuaki/Principal 


